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Dear, Parents and Carers,

Parents Evening: 1st and 2nd November

We have now re-arranged the parents' evening that we had to cancel due to ofsted.
These will now take place on Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd November, all
appointments which have already been booked will automatically move over to these

dates.

If your child is in class 1P, you can now book with Mrs Parsloe for Tuesday 1st and
Thursday 3rd November, as unfortunately she is not available on Wednesday.

If you haven't booked yet, you can do this from 3:30pm today on the SCOPAY app. If
you cannot make an appointment time which you have already set, you can amend
the timings and dates if needed on the app also.

The booking for parents evening will close on Monday 31st at 3pm. If you have any
questions please do contact the school, and we will get back to you on the 31st
October.

Just a reminder that you will need to enter and exit via our main entrance on Shirley
highstreet to meet the teachers.

Yours sincerely,

S —

Stephanie Bryant
Executive Headteacher
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